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Our top priorities are the safety of our Members and enabling the pool to be
open for as much of the season as possible. Unfortunately, the issue at hand is
complex and difficult to diagnose and resolve. The current COVID-influenced
operating climate has slowed third party responses to our efforts.

Why the Pool is Closed

A concern about the pool lights—first identified by the Board—was investigated
on multiple occasions prior to and during the season by several different
electricians, and was found to be a non-issue. On the morning of August 1, an
electrician reinspecting the same concern identified a presumed defect in the
pool’s electrical bonding that poses a potential safety risk to anyone in the
water. For the safety of all Members, the pool must remain closed until this
issue is investigated and corrected.

What is Being Done

Beginning August 1, your Board has been working each day independently and
with the help of our management company and several experts to move
towards resolution. Despite numerous contact attempts, and partially due to
COVID-related reductions, we have been unable to make progress with the
county, and are still in the initial phases of positively identifying exactly the
scope of what must be done to satisfy safety requirements.

CSCSC Annual Meeting

The CSCSC Annual Membership Meeting has been scheduled for Sunday,
August 23, 2020 at 4 p.m. and will be an online meeting. Your Board will
provide an update on the status of repairs. Meeting access details will be sent
in the following days, along with Board candidate bios.
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What to Expect Next

CSCSC must remain closed during permitting, completion of the work, and
inspection. There is a possibility that CSCSC will not be able to reopen during
the 2020 season.

Updates on progress will continue to be communicated as soon as they
become available. Any decisions about any possible adjustments to dues will
be made after Labor Day when the full impact of closures on expenses can be
calculated.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Board at
info@capepool.com.

—Your CSCSC Board
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